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Greg Larkins

To: robert.winther@austin.org.au
Subject: Wangaratta RSL Sub-Branch Donation

Hi Robert, at our recent meeting, the Committee of the Wangaratta RSL Sub-Branch decided to make a 
donation of $2,000 to the Austin Hospital Psychological Trauma Unit (Ward 17) to assist with the repair of 
the Snooker table or to improve the gym equipment. This money was kindly raised by our Women’s 
Auxiliary. 
 
Could you please advise me of the appropriate Austin Hospital Account details so that I can arrange an EFT 
payment? 
 
Regards 

 
Greg Larkins JP 
Hon Secretary 
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